Did You Know?

Every school employee is required to
report suspected child abuse
and sexual conduct.

In cases of suspected child abuse by anyone, employees must immediately make a
report to the local office of Department of Health and Human Services (541 686-
7555) or a local law enforcement agency (call 911), and to the building or other
administrator. Every school employee is a mandatory reporter.

In cases of suspected sexual conduct by a school employee, employees must report
it immediately to their building administrator and to the Director of Human
Resources or designee (541 790-7660).



